
 
TREAT TICKET & PICTURE MONEY 

 
 
Dear Families: 
 
Following games, upon clean up of dugout and stands, each player will receive a 
treat ticket that is worth $.50 in the concession stand.  The charge for the treat 
tickets is $6.00.  Please turn in your child’s treat ticket money to me by Wednesday, 
April 19th, 2023.  Please also return your signed Code of Conduct form at the same 
time. 
 
In addition, the photographer has provided each player with an envelope for 
pictures.  This envelope is to be completed and returned directly to the 
photographer’s assistant on Picture Day, which is SATURDAY April 22rd, 2023.   
Please remember, there will be no late pictures.  We employ several 
photographers for this day, and run within five (5) minutes of the time our team 
is scheduled.  If you are late, chances are you will miss pictures.  Enclosed is a 
picture flyer with our time.  PLEASE BE ON TIME!  NO FOOD/DRINKS PLEASE. 
 
If you decide not to purchase individual pictures, please see that your child is 
present for the team picture.  Homewood Baseball/Softball presents all team 
sponsors with plaques and pictures of the team they sponsor. 
 
Players will not receive treat tickets from their manager/team parent until the 
cleanup responsibilities are fulfilled after each game including dugout, stands and 
the emptying of trash cans.     
 
Please make sure your child has their name and telephone number on their hat and 
glove.   
 
Playoff games (does not apply to T-Ball or Rookie “B” leagues) will follow the 
regularly scheduled season.  There are no treat tickets for playoff games   
 
HAVE A GREAT SEASON! 
 
Team Parent________________________  Phone:___________________ 
 
                                      


